
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Cardiff                           Term: Spring 1 2024-2025                     Topic: Pets 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

It’s been an amazing term in Cardiff class 

learning all about different pets. 

 

Art has been one of our favourite lessons 

this term using lots of paint and different 

mediums to create art work based on the 

carnival of animals. Each week we have 

listened to the different types of music on 

the whiteboard which represents the 

animal we are learning about that week. 

 

In English we have been listening to our 

sensory story called The Perfect pet. The 

pupils have enjoyed pet matching 

activities and exploring all the different 

pets we may have at home. 

 

In phonics we have been using our 

listening skills to recognise different animal 

sounds on the whiteboard which has 

been lots of fun. 

 

During cooking and food play we have 

explored lots of new fruits and 

vegetables. During Chinese new year 

week we had water in a tray with some 

sliced up oranges. We enjoyed splashing 

the oranges around and even some of us 

eating them! 

 

We have been practicing our maths skills 

in adventure time by exploring lots of 

different math activities. From ordering 

numbers from 1-5 to finding and naming 

the shapes in the sand pit! 

 

Hydro is still a massive highlight of the 

week, we all get super excited when it 

comes to Friday and we know it’s time to 

splash in the pool. It’s been lovely seeing 

the pupils confidents grow in the water.  

 

 

 

         

Dates & Points to remember:  

• Last day of term:  Friday 14th Feb 

• First day back: Monday 24th Feb 

• World Book Day: Thursday 6th March 


